
Dear Dr. Keith C. Howell, 

 

Thank you for accepting me as an editorial board member. 

 

It will be a great pleasure to me to be a part of the eminent team. Please find my CV and photograph 

attached herewith. Kindly acknowledge the receipt of these. 

 

Regarding the manuscript, I will try my best to submit it before 1st week of October 2016. 

Please let me know if you have any word limitation for this commentary article. 

 

Regards, 

 

Anindya 

 


